Presidency University, Kolkata
PG ADMISSION 2014
NOTICE
The second round of admissions to the First Semester MA/MSc programme will
take place on Thursday 4 September. Candidates who wish to be considered

should turn up at the AJC Bose auditorium at Presidency University at 11.30 a.m.
on that day. The admission process will start at 12 Noon.

The actual number of vacancies in each department, as well as the criteria for
admission, will be announced on 2 September.

Joint Chairpersons of the Admission Committee
1 September 2014



